
 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. IV 

 

 

DATE:     April 24, 2017 

 

TO:     All Bidders 

 

FROM:    Janice McClelland, Assistant Purchasing Agent  

 

SUBJECT:    Addendum No. 4 – Fly Rail System Removal and   

     Replacement  

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED:  April 27, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m.  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted. 

 

Item I.  Changes to Specification 

 

The replacement for the fire curtain system hereby is removed from the specification.  Only the 

fly rail system will be removed and replaced.  Note that the replacement fly rail system 

CANNOT weigh more than the current system that is being removed and replaced. 

 

Item II.  Contractor Requirement 

 

The State of Tennessee requires all contractors working projects of this size to be licensed 

contractors in the State of Tennessee.  The City can accept a BC-B, a BC-C, a BC-18, or a 

Specialty S-Equipment Installation contractor's license issued by the State of Tennessee.   

 

Contractors interested in bidding on this project but who lack the acceptable contractor's 

licensure must team with a contractor who has appropriate licensure.  In such a case, the out-of-

state contractor would be listed on the outside of the bid envelope as a sub-contractor to the 

project. 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. IV 

 


